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Dear friends,

On behalf of Premier Ford and the Ontario government, I extend my congratulations to you 
on the 25th anniversary of the RNAO’s Best Practice Guidelines Program.

Dr. Grinspun and the RNAO’s vision to provide the best available evidence for patient 
care across the health sector has strengthened the delivery of care, building on our 
government’s bold and innovative action to provide more people with the right care, in 
the right place. Your development of over 50 guidelines and creation of the Best Practice 
Spotlight Organizations have set a new standard of care in Ontario, across the country 
and around the world, highlighting our province as a leader in the delivery of evidence-
based care.

As our government continues to grow our health-care workforce, increase access to 
interprofessional primary care teams, like nurse practitioner-led clinics, invest in nursing 
education, and expand scope of practice, we will continue to rely on our health system 
partners, like the RNAO, its members, and creative programs like the Best Practice 
Guidelines Program to ensure families can connect to the care they need, where and when 
they need it, for years to come.

Congratulations again to the RNAO and everyone who is part of the Best Practice	
Guidelines Program, for your efforts to support innovative and evidence-based health care 
in Ontario. 

I look forward to continuing our work together as we achieve many more years of success. 

Sincerely,

Sylvia Jones
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health


